Danby Community Council Minutes
March 3, 2011

Attending: Bob Chase, Ted Crane, Pat Curran, Joel Gagnon, June Pollack, Bob
Strichartz, and Christel Trutmann. Also Linda Schoffel and Julie Kulik

Minutes from the February meeting were approved with three grammatical/spelling
corrections.

Announcements: Discussion was held of April 7 town wide meeting. Who will present?
What will we focus our presentation on? Agreed that the youth services we
support are one of the most important things to emphasize.

Youth Services: Linda Schoffel and Julie Kulik presented outline of upcoming
programming. We discussed the challenge of locating children, the potential for
doing a junior fire academy style program with the Danby Volunteer Fire
Company, and the value of continuing the Danby Farmers’ Market. Linda passed
around their annual report and explained that Governor Cuomo’s budget cuts may
devastate the programming everyone fought to make sure the county budgeted for
last year. She agreed to send us information on advocating for youth
programming.

Announcements (cont’d): Hospice movie screening March 26; we need a projector for it.
Bob Strichartz will get in touch with Dan Klein to use one from Cornell

Cooperative Extension. We may need to consider buying our own projector.

Concerts: April 10 Joanna Manring concert confirmed. Possibly George Wilson, June 12.
Laura Orshaw has not been able to confirm a date.

DAN: The Post Office raised mailing costs. It will raise DAN budget needs by $360 for
the year.

Next meeting will be April 7, 2011. And May 5 the month after.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.



